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10th June 2022 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk: Joseph 

Cotswold: All 

Swaledale: Year 1 

Teeswater: Renesmai & Kaitlin 

Dalesbred: Faith & Freddie 

 

Dorset Downs: Lauren & Orla  

Oxford:     Amie 

Herdwick:      Daniel & Kelsey 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

 

After school sports clubs start again next week. There are still a few places 

available on some of them if your child is interested in attending. Please 

book and pay on ParentMail. If you are having difficulty accessing the site 

then do contact the School Office for help 

Support from school 

Please do let us know if there is a 

difficulty with your child's attendance 

and you need our support.  If your child 

starts missing school, there may a 

problem we are not aware of.  We want 

every child to have great attendance so 

that they have every opportunity to be 

the best they can be. 

If your child is ill or unable to attend school for some reason, please telephone the school 

that morning and let us know why.   Where absence is sickness related schools may 

require medical certification, particularly where the absence lasts a few days. 

 

Low or irregular attendance 

If your child's attendance is low or 

irregular, we will write to you.  We may 

also want to meet with you to agree a 

plan with you to improve your child’s 

attendance. If you don’t follow the plan 

and things don't improve, the school will 

take further action. 



Around school this week 

In science Dorset Downs learned about 
transportation of water in plants. The children 
did an experiment with celery to observe water 
being absorbed and travelling through the 
Xylem. 

In RE they started a new topic about How 
people of faith mark the milestones of life. The 
metaphor of life as a journey was introduced 
and they made board games of the ups and 
downs milestones of our lives.  

Congratulations to Logan who was the Dolce lucky 

tray winner this half term and who will receive an 

Amazon gift voucher. Keep ordering your school 

dinners to be in with a chance next time.  

Please could we remind parents/carers to order 

meals in advance from app.schoolgrid.co.uk. Please 

contact school if you are having difficulty accessing 

the site. 


